
From: Sharon D.  

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

Dear Sir,

   I definitely WOULD like to see the overdraft regulations changed w/ the two 
alternatives you are considering.  This would benefit consumers as banks 
presently impose far too many fees, many of them "hidden" or in such fine print 
that they may as well be hidden!! Please help the consumers with these positive 
changes, and take some of the bank''s power away!  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sharon D.


